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To whom it may concern

 

Please be advised that I object to the application.

 

The reason why I object to the application is my significant concern for the long-term health and

safety of the students of the newly constructed Bungendore Highschool. Noting that

Bungendore is in the downwind impact zone of the Tarago Incinerator, it is impossible to know

what impact hundreds of thousands of tonnes of burnt waste products will have on the students

bodies – particularly noting that they are still developing.

 

I have made no reportable political donations in the last two years, and I acknowledge and

accept the Departments disclaimer and declaration.

 

Regards

Shane


